Lukacs, Natasha

L
From: Teresa Hester Seide .
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 10:16 AM
To: Lukacs, Natasha
Subject: Re: Public Comment
Natasha,

Thank you for the information regarding letter from Mike and Randi Murphy.

The Public Hearing Case File no. 18-004 ,held by Planning Commission Hearing on July 10,2018 at
7:00 PM,

A vote of approval was approved and moved onto the Council Board Members for a final vote dated
for Aug.2,2018.

At the July 10th meeting a #11 was added ,requesting our detached Workshop door would face the
direction of our house.

We will have the Workshop door facing the direction towards our house ,as requested.
We will be in compliance of 30 feet or more from our property line.
The color will match our home.

This Workshop will enhance our appearance to our property ,for equipment will be stored out of sight
and to avoid storing our riding lawn mower,etc from under our deck,where it currently resides.

We keep our house,lawn and yard in impeccable appearance and welcome anyone to visit.
We would like this added to the Conditional Use Permit.

Sincerely,

Teresa and Mike Seide

11066 Flanders Ct Ne

Blaine,MN 55448



